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I M P O R T A N T  D A T E S 

TERM 1
The Twits @ Wagga Wagga

Friday 19 May

Highlands Cross Country 
Friday 26 May

The term has commenced but it has been a bit 
of a slow start as there has been lot of sickness, 
including cold/flu, Covid and Gastro. Please 
remember that if your child is unwell, they 
should stay at home and any absences over 
two days should be explained with a doctor’s 
certificate. Absence explanations can be sent 
by written note, email, text message, phone 
call, Messenger or in person to the principal or 
office staff. This is a deprtmental requirement 
and is recorded on a student’s record. 

RATS - If you require more Covid Rapid Antigen 
Tests, please contact the school. Please don’t 
purchase any as we have a stockpile at the 
school for all families to use.

The Twits @ Wagga Wagga - we are very lucky 
to have purchased tickets to The Twits at the 
Wagga Wagga Civic Theatre. Please ensure 
students arrive by 9am on Friday morning 
as the bus will be leaving school by 9:15am 
sharp. Approximate return will be 4pm and 
the Facebook page will notify when the bus is 
leaving Wagga. Students will need to wear full 
school uniform and bring their own recess and 
lunch. Please include a few extra snacks for 
after the show before the bus trip home. Water 
bottles and sunscreen will be provided. Please 
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advise the school asap if your child will not be attending. If your child is unwell, they should 
not attend school.

Mr and Mrs Twit are the nastiest couple you could ever hope (not) to meet. Both are on a 
quest to be meaner than the other – but, is there someone out there who can out-twit the 
Twits?

Full of trickery and wickedly-funny pranks, Roald Dahl’s adored classic encourages us to treat 
others with love and care and proves that if you have good thoughts, they will shine out of 
your face like sunbeams.

ALPSS Athletics Carnival - the carnival was held on Thursday 27th April and we had 
exceptional weather for the event. We were joined by the other ALPS schools (Humula, 
Khancoban and Talbingo) and all students participated in lots of events. Congratulations to 
those who received ribbons and qualified to go onto the Highlands Athletics carnival. Charlie 
and Nicholas travelled into Tumbarumba on Friday 12th May to compete at the next level. 
Once final results are in, we will post them on our Facebook page.

ALPSS Cross Country - we had a beautiful day for Cross Country and welcomed Humula and 
Khancoban schools to make a day of it. Seven students completed the course and some 
received place ribbons. Well done to all. Thank you to the Rosewood P&C for a delicious 
fruit platter that all students enjoyed.  

Life Education - the Life Ed van came to RPS on Wednesday 10th May and was well received 
by the students. Infants learned about recognising safe and unsafe environments and how 
to care for themselves and others, and the seniors studied emotional literacyand regulation 
and using assertive communication skills. They were joined by Humula students and were 
instructed by Healthy Harold and his helper Steph.

Talbingo Science & Wellbeing Camp - only five students attended the camp and they all had 
an absolute blast. They joined in on lots of fun activities and made some great friendships 
with students from the other ALPS schools. 

ANZAC Day Service - our Rosewood service was held on Wednesday 5th April and we had 
over 50 people in attendance. All students were very well behaved and thos who spoke did 
such a good job. Parents and staff were very proud and community members commended 
each of them. Thank you to everyone who attended and came back to the school for morning 
tea. The P&C deserves special thanks for putting on a delicious spread once again.

ANZAC Day Service in Tumbarumba - thank you to students and parents for bringing their 
children along to march. 

Cameron Bremner
Principal
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ANZAC Day 

Talbingo Science Camp

Cross Country

Class 0f 2023


